
TEMPLE BETH ZION 
 

Cantor Janis Guralnick 
 

October 23, 2010 – Cheshvan 15, 5771 
 

VAYERA / Genesis 18:1-22:24 / Haftarah – II Kings 4:1:37 
 

 

Following the Sabbath Services there will be a 

Kiddush hosted by the Sisterhood. 

******************* 
      Donations have been received             
In Memory of       Remembered by 

 

Esther Kohut   Jean Feldman 

 

Tania Kaplan   Marlene Kamienny 

 

David Weinman  William Sands 

 

Leon Schrier   Shirley Schrier 

 

David Weinman  Fred Weinman 

 

 

 

Susie & Bob Nusbaum    Oct. 23 

 

******************* 
 

 

 

 

We remember those who have departed during the 
past year, whose names are inscribed on the memorial 

plaques in the Steinman Chapel and in the Sanctuary, 

and /or in our Hearts. 

Marjory Beber       Lillian Maybloom 

David Breverman      Seena Navsky 

Ida Delman       Ruben Ortiz 

Lainee Ellman       Greg Polin 

Gila Fluhr       Rose Rockmaker 

Adele Garrett       Molly Rosenthal 

Dr. Seymour Gluck      Joy Sharp 

Dr. William Guralnick     Douglas Sheppard 

Minna Kaye       Stuart Simon 

Maria Lazar       Sylvia Taxy 

Sarah Lederich                 Rabbi Edward M Tenenbaum 

David Leon       Dr. James Winsberg 

************************* 
Lights will be kindled this week on the 
occasion of the Yahrtzeit: 
Robert Darwin  Robert Kaye 

Sherry Goldstein  William Rockmaker 

Ida Harris   Eva Zaretsky 

Chaim Weizmann  Ethel Singerman 

Hyman Markin  David Weinman 

Ella Deutsch    

************************* 
OTHER YAHRTZEITS:  

Henrietta Schaffer  Dr. Lawrence Siebert 

Esther Kohut   Ida Goodwin 

Elsa Marton   Tania Kaplan 

************************* 
Our continued Thoughts and Prayers go out to Dr. 

Edward J. Hollander, Fanny Harris, Frances & Arthur 

Rosen, Ralph H. Weintraub, David Moss, Dr. Camelia 

Habib Isaac,  Florence Chest, Beverly Setser, Grace & 

Nat Peshkin, John Beber, Marlene Kamienny, Arlene 

Epstein, Barry Bass, and Barry Schoer.  May they 

continue on the Road to Recovery.  May they all have a 

Refuah Shlayma.  GET WELL SOON, SOONER YET. 

************************* 

 

 

 



 

 

 

            
A donation has been given to Temple Beth 
Zion by Jill Davine in memory of our 
Beloved Rabbi Edward M. Tenenbaum of 
Blessed Memory . 

********************* 
Our best wishes go out to Marion 
Sheppard  for her recovery from Cataract 
surgery. May she have a speedy and swift 
recovery.  

May she have a Refuah Shlayma. 
********************* 
Our Get Well wishes go out to Sarah Mourad.. 

She is not feeling up to par lately. May Her 

Road to Recovery Be Smooth and Speedy. 

May she have a Refuah Shlayma. 
********************* 
Tribute Cards 
You can remember your loved ones with tribute 

cards for all occasions:  Births, Birthdays, 

Weddings, Anniversaries, Get Wells, 

Retirements, and Condolences, etc., etc. 

Remember besides giving a donation in honor of, 

in memory of, or for the good health of someone 

you know or love, you will also be helping out 

the Temple with your contributions. Please call 

Marion Sheppard with your tribute wishes at her 

home, (323) 938 1334.  

********************* 
Suggestions are Always Welcomed and 

Appreciated for new ideas, for events, and other 

special functions at the Temple.  Please Call 

Lynne at 323/938-4489, 323/939-8444 or email 

her at: 71742.2262@compuserve.com 

 

********************* 
 

 

 

 

We thank You, O God, for 

Your gift of Shabbat, 

For the home in which we 

observe it, 

And for the dear ones 

with whom we share it. 

 

May the joy of Shabbat 

gladden our hearts, 

And may its peace quiet 

our spirits. 

 

Bring us closer to one 

another in love; 

With laughter and soft 

words, 

With shared concerns and 

mutual respect. 

 

Help us to make our home 

a sanctuary, 

Warmed by reverence, 

adorned by tradition, 

 

With family bonds that 

are strong and enduring, 

Based on truth, trust, 

and faithfulness. 

 

Keep us far from strife 

and anger; 

May we be spared shame 

and reproach. 

 

Help us so to live in 

the week ahead 

That You may look upon 

all we have done 

And find it good and 

worthy of Your blessing.  

      

 

                                     

mailto:71742.2262@compuserve.com


 

 

 

Temple Beth Zion, 5555 W. Olympic 

Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90036 
Tel:  (323) 933 9136, Fax:  (323) 933 9156  

Email:tbzla_office@att.net 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
    
 
  
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

             

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

                          

 

                  

 

 

                          

 

 
 

       

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
      
 

 

 

                              

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


